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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY  18th December 2006
QUESTION NO. 6
Question:  Councillor J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged a specific confirmation that the site at 21 Elmcastle Court, Kilnamanagh is not included in a deed of dedication to a Local Authority/Dublin County Council/South Dublin County Council and could a copy of the deed of dedication be provided to this Councillor?" 
Reply:
The site referred to in the question is not included in a Deed of Dedication to the Council. A copy of the Deed for this development can be inspected in the Council’s Parks Department. However the area is under maintenance by the Parks Department for several years. The site may also contain some services and this matter is being examined with various service departments and utility companies. The Councillor will be informed of the outcome of these investigations as soon as possible.
